
Pictures from the first public meeting on March 25
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Please follow us on Twitter at MassDCR! 
If you have questions or comments, please email dcr.updates@state.ma.us, write to the Department of Conservation 
and Recreation, Office of Public Outreach,  251 Causeway Street, Suite 600, Boston, MA 02114, or call 617-626-4974. 

DCR is grateful to Unitarian Universalist Urban Ministry and First Church of Roxbury for hosting this event

Community  
Planning Workshop #2

We heard you, 

see if we

LISTENED!
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Help plan the future of the Dillaway-Thomas House  
and the surrounding Roxbury Heritage State Park

WHEN Thursday, April 24, 2014 
 from 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM
WHERE  First Church of Roxbury 
 10 Putnam Street, Roxbury
WHY Governor Deval Patrick’s administration is investing  

$2 million this year in the revitalization of Roxbury Heritage State 
Park. Please join the Department of Conservation and Recreation 
(DCR) for the second of three community planning workshops. 
Review and provide feedback on the design concepts for the 
exhibits, house, and park.

Food will  
be provided!


